
	

	

	

	
Moretown	Planning	Commission	
6:30	PM,	December	15,	2021	

Moretown	Town	Offices	and	ZOOM	
Minutes	

	
Present:	David	Stapleton,	Clark	Amadon,	Karen	Horn	
	
Guests:	Lynette	Claudon	and	Thomas	Brown	(Agency	of	Natural	Resources),	Alan	
Quackenbush	(Duxbury),	Thomas	Martin	(Moretown	Selectboard),	Christian	Meyer	
(CVRPC).	
	
Lynette	gave	a	presentation	on	the	state’s	decentralized	wastewater	program	and	
how	it	works	in	villages.	She	and	Thomas	indicated	that	there	are	a	dozen	active	
now	with	program	and	over	the	last	decade	about	35	have	been	interested.	
	
The	presentation	ended	at	8:00	and	presenters	left	the	meeting.	
	
The	planning	commission	received	an	update	on	the	zoning	administrator	
recruitment	process.	
	
Clark	moved	to	accept	the	minutesof	December	1.	Karen	seconded	the	motion,	
which	was	adopted	unanimously.	
	
Karen	made	a	motion	to	adjourn	at	8:20.	Clark	seconded	the	motion.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,		
Karen	Horn	
December	17,	2021	
	
	
	
	
	


